
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001. 

NOTIFICATION
ALLOTMENT/ADMISSION TO DNB POST-MBBS COURSES-2023
Re-opening of application submission facility by  following  lowering of

the minimum qualifying percentile

        The NEET-PG-2023 minimum qualifying percentiles has been lowered to
ZERO across all categories by the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare as per
the Notice No. U.12021/07/2023-MEC(pt-1) dated 20.09.2023.

        In accordance with the same online application submission facility based on
revised minimum qualifying criteria for DNB-Post MBBS-2023 Courses Kerala
is opened from 25.09.2023 to 28.09.2023, 03.00 PM.  In this phase of online
application submission, only those candidates who have freshly qualified as per
the revised qualification criteria will be able to submit the applications.
 
      
      For more details regarding eligible criteria, application fee e.t.c., refers the
Information Bulletin for DNB Post-MBBS-2023 and Notification dated
11.08.2023. Candidates are advised to be in touch with the website of the
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.
    
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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